
 
 

 

How to get mentoring or raise your ranking to be promoted to higher 

level games 
 

 

FWSRA has a mentoring program that you can take advantage of in order to raise your self assign 

ranking privileges and be able to do higher level games that pay more. 

 

Here are the steps to following in order to do that: 

 

1) Email our Director of Mentoring (you can find his name and email on the site under 

officers) and copy all three of the assignors with a request to be mentored and your desire 

to improve your ranking. 

2) Select a match (request the assignment) that is slightly above your self-assign privileges. 

Don’t shoot for the moon here. Just a year or two higher than what you can self-assign. 

3) Our Mentoring and Assigning team will work to place a mentor on your match that will 

be able to both assess your ability to do higher level matches and also provide you with 

valuable feedback to further improve your refereeing skills.  

4) Mentoring feedback will be given at the game and also entered into our “evaluation” 

pages on the FWSRA website. This allows you to refer back to the information given at a 

future date (as a refresher).  

5) The feedback will also be passed onto the Assignors and the Assigning team will then 

determine what your new ranking should be.  

 

We WANT you to be promoted to doing higher level games so please take advantage of this 

opportunity and work your way up.  

The opportunities are endless and doing this can someday get you invited to the State Cup Semi 

and Finals camps and possibly being invited to do Regionals.  

A number of our up and coming referees have done this recently. 

Let’s make you the next one 😊 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 253-709-3681. Leave a message with 

your name and phone number if I do not answer. 

 

Yours in Soccer, 

Mike Franco 

FWSRA President 

 


